
 
 

HALTON STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 718 
610 Farmstead Drive, Milton, ON L9T 8X5 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

GARBAGE PROTOCOL 
 

 
 

We would like to remind all unit owners and residents of the garbage 
room/chute rules. Please be advised that items are not permitted to be 
left in the garbage chute rooms or on any of the floors. If items are too 
big to put in the garbage chute, residents are to take the items 
downstairs to the garbage room to dispose of these items in the 
appropriate containters. 

 
Items left on the floors pose a health and safety risk to residents. It also 
encourages the spread of pests, causes bad smells and results in extra 
cleaning work for the on-site staff that can negatively affect the 
corporation’s budget. 

 
Thank you and we appreciate your full cooperation.  
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